
I am strongly opposed to SB210. Getting rid of mail in voting would severely limit the 
accessibility of voting for many people across the state, myself included. Additionally, mail in 
voting has been proven to be secure and improve voter turnout. Passing SB210 is a step 
backward for voters and democracy, and I urge you to reject this bill. 


